
 For more information: 
Call the 24-hour project information hotline: 206-205-9186 

Email doug.marsano@kingcounty.gov or search “Murray CSO” at kingcounty.gov 

Alternative Formats Available 
206-477-5371 / TTY Relay: 711 

 

Project Update      June 30, 2015  

New water pipe to be installed under Beach Drive S.W. in early July 
  

King County contractors for the Murray CSO Control project will begin replacing an eight-inch water pipe in 
Beach Drive S.W. this week. The work requires excavators, trucks, and a crane to work in Beach Drive S.W. 
for about a month. 
 
The work will create traffic congestion and delays, especially south of the Lincoln Park Way S.W. intersection 
on Beach Dr. S.W. Flaggers will guide traffic around the work site. Emergency and local access on Beach Dr. 
S.W. will be maintained. All parking will be closed along Beach Drive S.W. south of the Lincoln Park Way S.W. 
Steel plates will cover the work area in the road outside of work hours. The road will be patched after the pipe 
is installed and fully restored at the end of the project. 
 
Installing the new pipe will not affect water service to neighbors. Connecting the new pipe will require a service 
outage later this summer for Beach Drive S.W. residents south of the Lincoln Park Way intersection. More 
information will be provided before that work occurs. 
 
Crews will continue building the underground storage tank while the water pipe installation occurs 
 
Thank you for your ongoing patience during construction. Please direct any concerns or inquiries to 
the project hotline: 206-205-9186. The hotline will be the best resource for contacting the project team 
during the water line replacement work. 
 
What to expect:  
• Work hours between 7 a.m. 

and 6 p.m.  
• Crews working in the center 

of Beach Drive S.W. and 
inside the underground 
storage tank  

• Single lane access on Beach 
Drive S.W. south of the 
Lincoln Park Way intersection 

• Increased truck traffic, 
congestion and traffic delays  

• No parking on the 7000 block 
of Beach Drive S.W.  

• Flaggers directing traffic 
along Beach Dr. S.W. at the 
Lincoln Park Way S.W. 
intersection  

• East sidewalk of Beach Dr. 
S.W. closed between 7 a.m. 
and 6 p.m.  

 

Crews will replace a water line in Beach Drive S.W. in early July 
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